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The SeabeeGram
The official newsletter of the U.S. Navy Seabee Museum providing regular museum updates and sharing

historical information about the Seabees and the Civil Engineer Corps. 

Visit our Website

Museum News
The museum is open Monday through Saturday from 10am to 4pm

To help ensure physical distancing and a safe, comfortable experience, the number of visitors in the
museum is limited and visitors are asked to follow these guidelines:

Please do not enter the museum if you feel sick or have a temperature over 100 degrees.
Exhibits requires one-way foot traffic flow.
The STEM Bee Fun Zone is temporarily closed.
The Seabee Museum Archive Reading Room is open to researchers Monday through Friday from
9am to 4pm (closed from 12pm-1pm for lunch). Reading Room access is by appointment only;
make an appointment.
Maximum museum capacity is 150 visitors.
Official Navy Events and Ceremonies for groups of 125 or less; make a reservation.
In-person tours available for groups of 10 or less; make a reservation.

For the most updated visitor information, follow the museum on Facebook or visit the museum’s website.

Upcoming Family Events:





Director's Welcome

For 80 years our Navy Seabees have been protecting the nation and serving the U.S. Navy with pride
and outstanding dedication. The men and women of the Seabees have been engaged globally in every
theater, constructing bases, building airfields, and conducting underwater construction, building roads,
bridges and other support facilities. Seabees have and continue to play a crucial role in supporting the
Fleet and Combatant Commands while carrying out our Navy's maritime strategy.

For the past 75 years, the U.S. Navy Seabee Museum has served the Seabee community by preserving
and protecting their history and heritage. In continuing this tradition, the museum is developing a new
permanent exhibit plan. The museum is working closely with the Seabee Historical Foundation to create a
new exhibit plan that reflects the accomplishments of the Seabees from their origins in World War II to the
work being done by today’s Seabees. The new exhibit plan will also tell the story of the Civil Engineer
Corps and explain how the Bureau of Yards and Docks/NAVFAC has supported the Navy’s shore
establishment for the past 155 years. This new exhibit plan will be completed and ready to share by
Summer 2022.

As we all know, the Seabees of the United States Navy were born in the dark days following Pearl Harbor
when the task of building victory from defeat seemed almost insurmountable. The Seabees were created
in answer to a crucial demand for builders who could fight. This edition of the newsletter commemorates
the 80th anniversary of the Seabees with the article “The SeaBees in World War II” written by Admiral
Ben Moreell for the 20th anniversary of the Seabees. Originally published in Proceedings in March 1962,
Moreell reviews the legendary accomplishments of the “Can Do” Construction Battalions of World War II.
Special thanks to the U.S. Naval Institute for providing a copy of the article as it appeared in Proceedings
and permitting the reprint. 

Happy history hunting,
 
Lara Godbille, Ph.D.
Director, U.S. Navy Seabee Museum
Naval History and Heritage Command

“The SeaBees in World War II” by Ben Moreell, Admiral, CEC, USN (ret.)





































Reprinted from Proceedings with permission; Copyright © 2022 U.S. Naval Institute/www.usni.org

From the Collection

There is a beginning to every idea. The Construction Battalion flag is a long honored tradition that is
recognizable everywhere. See how the Navy decided on the specifications for the very first one.





Seabee Corner



Last issue we asked: Where did you attend your most memorable Seabee Ball and what made it so
noteworthy?:

​"NMCB 40 detachment to Exercise Teamwork ‘92, Bardufoss, Norway, March 1992 - Despite the harsh
conditions, we improvised a brief but memorable birthday celebration. The Marine Corps AirWing Major to
whom we were OPCON made a speech, our mess cook somehow managed to bake a cake, I bought
everyone one beer, and we selected a female Marine who happened to be there in the mess hall as the
Seabee Queen (yes, there once was such a thing). A good time was had by all and we didn’t have to get
dressed up!" - Rame Hemstreet

The question for this issue is:

What exhibit would you most like to see in Seabee Museum?

Tell us in 50 words or less. 

Representative responses will be published in the May issue. Please submit your submissions to
SeabeeMuseum@navy.mil no later than Friday, April 22nd.

Connecting on Social Media

While the museum is closed, staff are increasing education activities and offerings on social media.
Follow the museum on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram for On This Day in Seabee History, interactive
activities, insights into museum operations, and other fun information!

Facebook Instagram Twitter

YouTube WordPress Website

Seabee Historical Foundation

The SeabeeGram is published with support of the Seabee Historical
Foundation (SHF). The SHF is the non-profit charitable partner of the U.S.
Navy Seabee Museum chartered to support the museum and its programs.
​For more information about the SHF, visit their website at www.seabeehf.org.

Contact Museum Staff

Museum Staff is always available to assist you with Seabee-related historical
questions or museum operations questions.

General museum operations questions contact: NHHC_USNSMvisit@us.navy.mil

Historical/reference questions contact: NHHC_USNSMarchive@us.navy.mil

Information about donating historical material contact: NHHC_USNSMcollections@us.navy.mil

Or visit the museum's website at www.seabeehistory.com




